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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Deena Loeffler <deena.loeffler@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 8:54 PM
To: Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ); Cevasco, Jenna (EOM); ATD DCOZ
Subject: BZA Application No. 19450

Hello, 
 
I am a resident of McLean Gardens who lives on Newark Street. I write to you regarding the proposed shelter for this 
neighborhood. After hearing of the new plan to use the tennis courts as temporary parking during construction of the 
homeless shelter next to the police station, I am especially concerned about the safety of the community given that this is 
already a high traffic area. Moreover, 
the pedestrians who frequent the area are at risk including families with young children who visit the park, individuals 
walking their dogs, community members using the tennis courts, those going to their garden plots, and generally 
neighborhood pedestrian traffic moving about the neighborhood.  
 
I urge you to consider the needs of the community regarding the proposed shelter plans. 
 
Thank you, 
Deena Loeffler 
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